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Miss Leura Gilpin,
Care Wandell and Lowe,
Colorado Springs, Colorado.

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We are continuing the plan inaugurated

a few years ago of acquiring six prints from the Saint Louis
International Salon of Photography for our permenent coll-
ection and among those chosen from the 1945 Salon is your
print, "Rain Drops on Lupin Leaves". The Board has authorized
an offer of ten dollars for each of the six photographs. We
realize that this is a nominal sum but hope you 11 feel able
to accept it and in this way help us to build up a collection
of distinguished photographic prints for the Museum. It would
be a pleasure for us to have this interesting print among the
six we hope to have as a representetion of this year's Salon.

Sincerely yours,

Acting Director




